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January 9, 2017

Dear McGirr Students and Families,

My name is DJ Thompson and I am very excited to be joining the McGirr community as Acting Vice-Principal and your child’s teacher for French and in-class support.  I am grateful for the information left by Ms. Collins and wish her the best of luck in her new role as acting Principal of Fairview Elementary. 

 I have been with Nanaimo-Ladysmith Public Schools since 2012 holding various district roles along with my most current role as an Instructional Coordinator at Nanaimo District Secondary School.  Prior to moving to Nanaimo I worked in schools in Vancouver, the Canadian International School of Singapore and in Ontario.  Most of my teaching experience has been in elementary schools and feel ‘at home’ with your developing learners.

In the coming months I hope to get to know each student as a person and as a learner.  I believe in an inclusive, engaging classroom community where all students are able to explore meaningful curriculum that helps them develop self-awareness and their own voice.  Communication therefore is vital to achieving this community and I invite you to contact me to contribute to our learning community.  I can be reached via the school telephone, 250-758-8946 or by email at dj.thompson@sd68.bc.ca.  

I look forward to my time at McGirr and getting to know the wonderful vibrant community that it serves.

Respectfully,

Mr. DJ Thompson

Vice-Principal (Acting) / Grade 5-7 FSL Teacher McGirr Elementary

